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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 11:17 AM
To: 'smnute.nelson@gmail.com'
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) (joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); 

Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2085 Lacrosse Avenue - Excessive Inspection Fee appeal
Attachments: 2085 Lacrosse Ave.Packet for J2008E.pdf; 2085 Lacrosse Ave.Packet for J2009E.pdf

Hello Ms. Nelson, 
Per our phone conversation on April 7, you had missed your hearing for File No. J2008E; therefore, the matter will be 
scheduled for May 5, 2020 @ 10 a.m.  If by that time, the stay-at-home Order is still place, we will be holding your 
appeal via telephone.  I will be in contact with you prior to May 5th.   As I was preparing the file, I also found another 
excessive inspection fee, J2009E which is also scheduled for May 5 (notice has not been sent).  I have entered both files 
to be heard on May 5th.  See attached. 
 
Forgot the attachments in the first email. 
 
Thank you.   
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


